
 

5 April 2024 
 

UPDATE ON TIMING OF FURTHER SUPPLEMENTARY TARGET’S STATEMENT 
 
 

Further to the announcement made on 15 March 2024, Bullseye Mining Limited                                        
(Bullseye, or the Company) wishes to provide a further update on the release of the foreshadowed 
Supplementary Target’s Statement (incorporating the Independent Experts Report).   
 
Bullseye confirms that the Independent Expert’s Report has been finalised and received by the Company 
and that a draft of the Supplementary Target’s Statement containing the Independent Expert’s Report 
was on Tuesday this week provided to the Takeovers Panel (Panel) for review and approval in accordance 
with the Panel’s Orders. 
 
Once the Panel has provided its approval, Bullseye will release the Supplementary Target’s Statement 
(incorporating the Independent Expert’s Report) and proceed with dispatch to shareholders as soon as 
practicable. 
 
 
 
Authorised by the Bullseye Independent Board Committee.  
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